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The City of Ontario desperately needs more activities for the citizens of Ontario to do 

that are safe and encourage socialization and recreation. Bringing back the pool 

would fill this need. I believe bringing back the pool would open the door to greater 

economic growth. The opportunities the pool could bring are truly endless. I would 

love the pool to just be the beginning of something great. Having something like the 

YMCA would be amazing for the community of Ontario and I believe that bringing 

back the pool would help make this a possibility.  


